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THANK YOU from the RGSPA 

 

Thanks to everyone who supported the PA events last week. It was great to see so many people at the 

Drama Studio opening and AGM on Wednesday, while 140 more of you were at the Wycombe Swan 

enjoying a fantastic performance of Swan Lake. On Thursday night the Fish Eye Film Festival put on a 

show in the Queen’s Hall which was supported by some of the RGS boys. There was a fantastic turn out 

for the Family Quiz on Saturday night with twenty one teams competing, 176 slices of pizza 

consumed,and our first ever tie breaker question! Congratulations to the winners, Simple Minds, with a 

special mention to No Expectations, both teams scoring 96 out of a possible 110 in the quiz. To round 

the week off twelve families came along, despite the dreadful weather, for the family photo shoot.  

 

All in all we raised over £2,000 in one week, all of which will go towards this year's project, the Science 

Block Information Technology Centre. 

 

If you would like to support the PA, our next event is the Theatre Trip to see "Cilla The Musical" at the 

Wycombe Swan on Tuesday 27th November. Ticket sales, via ParentPay close on 26th October. See the 

attached flyer for more details. 

 

Year 7's can also book on to the Paintball Day on 29th October by using the link on the attached flyer. 

 

Thanks again for all your support. 
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